
 

 This Week at Harbour View High School  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 23rd – January 29th         

Monday, 23rd                    - Period 1 Assessment – 9:00am-11:30am 
- Period 2 Assessment – 1:00pm-3:30pm 

 

Tuesday, 24th              - Period 3 Assessment – 9:00am-11:30am 
- ELPA (Grade 9) – 1:00pm-3:30pm 

 

Wednesday, 25th                     
   

 

- Period 4 Assessment – 9:00am-11:30am 

Thursday, 26th                    
  
 

- Period 5 Assessment – 9:00am-11:30am 

Friday, 27th               - Extra Day – Should weather cancel a day the schedule will push forward with 
Friday becoming the final day.   

Saturday 28th              
 & Sunday 29th             

- Rest, reset, and get ready for Semester 2! 

 

Shout-outs & Recognition 

• Shoutout students, staff, and families for making it through the first full and uninterrupted semester of school 

since the first half of the 2019-2020 school year. It wasn’t always easy, and we deserve a community 

shoutout!  

 

On the horizon…  

• High School Turnaround Days – January 30th-31st – No School 

Hello Viking families! Demonstration of Learning Week has arrived, and the final assessment schedule is 

listed in the newsletter calendar. Please note that should weather force a school closure the whole schedule 

pushes forward a day. Friday has been left open for this reason. Should no school closures occur, then there 

is no school for students on Friday. If there is to be a bus delay, morning assessments will push their start 

time to 9:45am and finish at 12:15pm. There will be no change to any afternoon assessments. Be sure to 

check our social media pages regularly for weather related updates.  

Please be sure to check out the attachments to this newsletter to get information about two potential 

student experiences. The Summit 360 Youth Forum and University of Alberta Getaway would both be 

excellent experiences to take advantage of.   



• Semester 2 begins – February 1st  

• Order of Canada Speaker Series – February 6th  

 

 
 

  

 

 PLEASE NOTE: 

Please be sure to pay your child’s student 

fee at: 

https://asds.schoolcashonline.com/ 

 

 

 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fasds.schoolcashonline.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7CPatrick.McDade%40NBED.NB.CA%7C9735b5540b8f4402f37a08d96eea344e%7C4d2b5fdfc4d24911870968cc2f465c9f%7C0%7C0%7C637662774436532169%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=ugLiiIlwSpvvTEnCk0S%2FLS9Xzz7gqdR8lNdsWb2tH%2BY%3D&reserved=0

